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January 28, 2025 

Re: Summer Enrichment Program & Extended School Year 

Dear Tenafly Community,  

With referendum planning well underway, the district is scheduled to begin construction at our 
buildings this summer, limiting space for our summer programs. The Extended School Year (ESY) 
Program will take place at Maugham Elementary School, while the Summer Enrichment Program will 
operate at about 50% capacity at Tenafly High School. 

As you plan for summer, please be mindful that the Summer Enrichment Program will not be able to 
accommodate as many students as in previous years. The district will continue to communicate any 
changes to the plans, including the possibility of adding more classes if construction schedules allow 
for increased capacity. 

On or about April 1, more information about the registration process and available courses will be 
posted on the district Summer Enrichment website.  

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we work to improve our facilities while maintaining 
essential summer programs. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Brenda Yoo 
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction 

mailto:byoo@tenafly.k12.nj.us

